
OFFICE OF THE POLICE AND CRIME COMMISSIONER FOR LEICESTERSHIRE AND 
THE OFFICE OF THE CHIEF CONSTABLE FOR LEICESTERSHIRE 

 
AUDIT OF ACCOUNTS 

 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC RIGHTS 

 
Audit Commission Act 1998 

 
Accounts and Audit Regulations 2011 

 
 

NOTICE is given that from 22nd July 2015 to 18th August 2015 inclusive, between 9.30am and 
4.00pm (Saturdays and Sundays excepted) any person interested may inspect, and make 
copies of, the accounts of both/either Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner for 
Leicestershire or Office of the Chief Constable for Leicestershire for the year ended 31st 
March 2015 and the books, deeds, contracts, bills, vouchers and receipts relating thereto.  
The accounts and other documents will be available for inspection at Police Headquarters, St 
Johns, Enderby, Leicester, LE19 2BX.  Application should be made initially to Andrew Dale, 
Resources Manager / Deputy Section 151 Officer (telephone 0116 222 2222 or email 
andrew.dale@leicestershire.pnn.police.uk).  
 
NOTICE is also given that on or after 17th August 2015 until the completion of the audit, the 
Auditor, at the request of any local government elector for the police area to which the 
accounts relate, will give the elector or his or her representative an opportunity to question 
him about the accounts, and that any such elector or his or her representative may attend 
before the Auditor and make objections as to any matter in respect of which the Auditor could 
take action under section 17 of the Audit Commission Act 1998 (namely, an unlawful item of 
account) or could make a public interest report in accordance with section 8 of the Act. 
 
Questions may be received at Police Headquarters on or after 17th August 2015, at 10am or 
by arrangement with the Auditor, Richard Bacon, PricewaterhouseCoopers LLP, Cornwall 
Court, 19 Cornwall Street, Birmingham, B3 2DT, (telephone 0121 200 3000) to whom 
requests for this purpose should be addressed.  The auditor (or his representative) will also 
be available on site at Police Headquarters to receive any question by appointment on 23rd 
July 2015 at 10am. No objection may be made unless the Auditor has previously received 
written notice of the proposed objection and its grounds.  A copy of such notice must be sent 
to either the Chief Finance Officer, Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner for 
Leicestershire or the Finance Director, Office of the Chief Constable for Leicestershire at the 
address below. 
 
Dated 18th June 2015 
 

Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner: 
 

Helen King 
Chief Finance Officer 
Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner for Leicestershire 
St Johns 
Enderby 
Leicester  LE19 2BX 

 
Office of the Chief Constable for Leicestershire: 

 
Paul Dawkins 
Finance Director 
Office of the Chief Constable for Leicestershire 
St Johns 
Enderby 
Leicester  LE19 2BX 


